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Defenae Depot Memphis

ATTH: Danny Chumney

21631 Airways Blevd.

Memphis, Tenneasee 35114-3000

RE: Compliance with Resource Conservation and
Recovery Act Regquirements
Defense Depkot Memphis
Memphis, Tennessee
EPA L.D. No. TH4 210 0320 570

Dear Mr. Chumney:

We are in receipt of the Remsdial Inwvestigation/Feasibility Study (RI/FS)
Revised Final Work Plans, prepared for Defense Depot Memphis by Law
Environmental, Inc., and dated April 1989. Please be advised that the lead
Fedaral organization for hazardoeua waste a¢tivities will be the RCRA Branch,
Waste Management Division, U.5. Environmental Protection hgency (EPA), Region
IV. In addition, as Tennesasee is authorized for the base Resource
Conservation and Recovery Act [RURA) program, and as Defense Depob Memphie is
not on the National Priorities List, the Tennessee Department of Health and
Environment (TDHE) will be your primary contact for ROCRA activitiesz not
related directly to geolid waste management unit corrective action and faor
State Superfund matters. It will be necessary for your facility tc comply
with all RCRA requiremsnts in regard to such hazardous wagte permitting and
compliance actions as the RCRA Facility Agsessment (RFA), RCRA Facility
Inveatigation [RFI), and correckive action.

Wo are currently making arrangements to conduct a RFR of Defense Depot
Memphis. You will be contacted in the future by our contractor, who will
arrange with you a date on which the site investigation may be conducted.
Hagsed on the recommendations resulting from the RFA, a RFI may be required.

In that event, we will review your submitted RI/FS Work Plan and inform you of
any additicnal information needed to comply with the requirementa of a RPI
Work Plan.

If you have any gquestions regarding this matter, please contact Larry
Fltchhorn, B.E., at {404 347-3433.

Sincerely yonrs,

H

J{jpes H. Scarbrough, +Ea
CHief, RCRA Branch
Waste Management Divieion

ce: Dale Qzier, TDHE
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